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February 26, 1997

Mr. Douglas R. Gipson .
I

'Senior Vice President |

Nuclear Generation |

Detroit Edison Company {6400 North Dixie Highway
'Newport, MI 48166 < ,

"
.-~

,

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO OCTOBER 9,#1996 REQUEST FOR INFORMATION PURSUANT TO

10 CFR 50.54(f) REGARDING ADEQUACY AND. AVAILABILITY 0F DESIGN BASES
INFORMATION (TAC NO.".v.97591).

' ' '

Dear Mr. Gipson:
~

f7
''

i.

. ,,

We have received your February 7, 1997, response to our October 9, 1996, '

request for information pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) regarding adequacy and i

availability of design bases information. :No additional information is needed j

at this time. |
> - .- <

. 1 i

The NRC staff is currently evaluating your response. Should.it.be determined
that additional information is needed to complete the evaluation, I will
notify you. !

,

If you have any questions, please contact-me at 301-415-2828. j
|

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Andrew J. Kugler, Project Manager
Project Directorate III-l
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-341

cc: See next page
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February 28, 1997 1

Mr. Douglas R. Gipson
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

.

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO OCTOBER 9, 1996 REQUEST FOR INFORMATION PURSUANT TO

10 CFR 50.54(f) REGARDING ADEQUACY AND AVAILABILITY OF DESIGN BASES
INFORMATION (TAC N0. M97591)

; Dear Mr. Gipson:
' We have received your February 7, 1997, response to'our October 9, 1996,

request for information pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) regarding the adequacy and
,

; availability of design bases information. No additional information is needed
at this time.

The NRC staff is currently evaluating your response. Should it be determined
that additional information is needed to complete the evaluation, I will

'

notify you.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-2828.

Sincerely,

Andrew . Kugler, Project Manager
Project Directorate III-l j
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV

'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation {

Docket No. 50-341

cc: See next page
.
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Mr. Douglas R. Gipson Fermi-2 I
Detroit Edison Company

|

cc:

John Flynn, Esquire ISenior Attorney
i

Detroit Edison Company '

2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Drinking Water and Radiological
Protection Division

Michigan Department of.

Environmental Quality
3423 N. Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
P. O. Box 30630 CPH Mailroom
Lansing, Michigan 48909-8130

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspector's Office
6450 W. Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166

Monroe County Emergency Management
Division -

963 South Raisinville
Monroe, Michigan 48161

Regional Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
801 Warrenville Road

i

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351
'

Peter W. Smith /

Director, Nuclear Licensing
Detroit Edison Company
Fermi-2 - 270 TAC
6400 North Dixie Highway 4

'
Newport, Michigan 48166 '. j
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